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Angles 
1. What are some 
letters that have ​acute 
angles within them? 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2. What are some 
letters that have 
obtuse​ angles within 
them? 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

3. What are some 
letters that have ​right 
angles within them? 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

4. What are some 
letters that have 
straight​ angles within 
them? 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

5. I drew a shape 
with four sides but 
none of the four sides 
were the same length. 
Draw this shape and 
label the angels within 
the shape. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

6. At what times 
do the hands on the 
clock show a right 
angle? 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

7. Draw some 
closed shapes using ​six 
straight lines and ​four 
right angles. 
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8. A shape has at 
least two sides that 
are 5cm long and at 
least two sides 10cm 
long.  One angle is 90 
degrees, one angle is 
less (acute) and all the 
rest are more.  What 
might the shape look 
like? 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

9. Draw some 
shapes that have at 
least six right angles. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

10. I was watching 
television and I noticed 
that the hands of the 
clock made an ​acute 
angle.  What program 
might I have been 
watching? 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

11. I drew a shape 
that has two acute, two 
right, and two obtuse 
angles within it.  What 
does the shape look 
like?  Label the angles. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



Name: Date: 

A B C D E 
F G H I J K 
L M N O P 
Q R S T U 
V W X Y Z  


